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CLOTHING OUR KIDS (COK) PRESS RELEASE – FEBRUARY 19, 2025 

BIG FISH DOESN’T JUST SERVE EXCELLENT FOOD BUT SERVES THE 

NEEDS OF SCHOOL STUDENTS AS WELL 

Contact kblouin@clothingourkids.org 

 

If you enjoy a great meal, we all know that Coastal Delaware is full of terrific 

restaurants. One of the most popular and delightful places to dine is Big Fish 

on Route 1 in Rehoboth. They are not just delicious providers of food, but they 

nourish those in Sussex County in other ways as well. COK was contacted by 

Mary Beth Phillips, Marketing Manager at the Big Fish Headquarters, offering 

a Dine and Donate to benefit our kids. The Dine and Donate Program 

provides a percentage of proceeds from patrons dining at their exceptional 

restaurant. Big Fish designated January 28 to help COK purchase new school 

clothing for students in need through that program. They also encouraged 

participants to bring along new clothing to donate. The total from the night’s 

service was over $1,200. We thank our hosts at Big Fish, those who dined 

and donated, and COK Volunteers Michele Rogers and Monica Anthenelli 

who managed the event for the organization. 

 

The Big Fish Team shares a love of great food and provides genuine, warm, 

and welcoming hospitality to their guests. They strive to continually exceed 

expectations. Big Fish takes care of the neighbors who take care of them and 

support the community. Clothing Our Kids and the students we serve are 

immensely grateful for the generosity of the folks at Big Fish Grill. 

 

For information regarding Clothing Our Kids (COK), or to donate, please go to 

www.clothingourkids.org. Kindly pass on the good work of COK by sharing this 

Update and liking our Social Media posts with your family, friends, neighbors, and 

colleagues. 
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